
Changes are coming 
January 1, 2023! 

Learn more about  
acceptable alternative items  
at guelph.ca/singleuseitems

Plastic shopping bags will be 
banned as of January 1, 2023. 

This means all businesses in 
Guelph must provide reusable 
bags or paper bags or no bag. 
Businesses may charge a fee for 
these items.  

Polystyrene foam containers  
and cups will be banned as of  
January 1, 2023.

This means all businesses in Guelph 
cannot serve food and drinks in food 
service ware made from polystyrene 
foam.  Use food service ware that can 
be reused, recycled or composted!

Accessible formats available by contacting 519-767-0598/TTY 519-826-9771.

Remember a reusable bag 
when you’re shopping!  Remember a reusable cup 

for your beverage-to-go!  


